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At a Glance . . . 

Just click the link below and go to 
your article of interest.  

 End of Year luncheon  

 Vietnam seminar discussion  

 VSO barbecue 

 Arjona open for finals  

 Volunteer's needed  for a Archaeological 

dig  

 Veteran of the Month: April 

April 15, 2018 Walking in Commencement? 

Pick-up a Graduation Cord 
Graduation Cords are available for student veterans who are graduating. 
These cords are available, at no cost, if you served in the military, and 
will be going through the May 2018 Commencement Ceremony.   
 

Please stop in at Arjona 342 or 345 and pick-up your graduation cord 
(Monday – Friday, 8:30a.m. to 4:30p.m.). These cords commemorate 
your successful completion of your degree program here at UConn, as a 
student veteran.  
 

Questions? Please contact Nikki Cole at Nikki.cole@uconn.edu or call 
(860) 486-3802.  If you are  one of the regional  campuses. Please go to 
http://veterans.uconn.edu/regional-campuses/ to find the main point of 
contact for your campus. 

HELP US HELP YOU: COMPLETE YOUR FORM D  

If You are not graduating yet don’t worry your time will come and we will be there to support you on your 
mission.  Help us help you! 

Please go to https://veterans.uconn.edu/ 

FILL OUT YOUR FORM D  

This is how we know your status and how to apply your educational benefits. 

Questions?  Contact UConn’s Office of Veterans Affairs & Military Programs at 860-486-2224  

mailto:Nikki.cole@uconn.edu
tel:(860)%20486-3802
http://veterans.uconn.edu/regional-campuses/
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     Author: Dave Bushy 

Presents a Free Public Seminar Discussion 

On his book of Why and How 

The World Looked Away: 

Vietnam After The War 

10:30 am to 12:30 pm                                                 
Friday, May 11, 2018 
The Community Room,         
Second Floor,                          
The Otis Library 
261 Main Street 
Norwich, CT 06360 

Dave Bushy is a former U.S. Army officer who was on 

active duty shortly after the end of the American in-

volvement in the Vietnam War.  He served as an ar-

mor and counterintelligence officer and then went on 

to a long career as an airline pilot and senior business 

executive.  He is now an executive coach and resides 

For further information, please contact Event Organizer, Vincent Iovine 

at viovine10@gmail.com 

or 

text or call Vincent Iovine at (860) 377-4695 

End of Year Lunch 

Social - FREE 

FOOD! 

When: Friday, April 26th 

11:30a.m to 1:30p.m. 

Where: Arjona 339 (Storrs) 

Take a break from studying 

for finals and bring your ap-

petite! Everyone in the 

UConn Veterans Community 
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Veteran Student Organization BBQ 

On Saturday, 21 April, the VSO will be hosting a BBQ at  

Bicentennial Pond in Mansfield, CT   

    from 12:00 to 4:00  p.m..   

Fishing is open for those with active licenses.   

 

 

 

 

 

This will be a good old fashioned pot luck 
style event 

 

 

 

If you’re interested in attending please contact Lenny Adams and the VSO at uconnstorrsveterans@gmail.com, or just show 
up and join in on the fun! 

 

Arjona open for studying the weekend before Finals  

From  7:00 AM-7:00PM  Saturday and Sunday  

 



Page 4 

 

 

Veteran of the Month: April 2018 

Austin Ford  
The Office of Veterans Affairs & Military Programs at UConn is pleased to honor Austin Ford as our Veteran 

of the Month for April 2018.  Austin joined the Navy in 2006 and spent nine years as a Corpsman, until he left 

in 2015 to pursue his education.  Although Austin joined the Navy, he was assigned to the Fleet Marine Force.  

He spent the majority of his time at Camp Lejeune in North Carolina, but he was also stationed in Okinawa, 

Japan for three years.  During his time in the military, Austin provided medical care to countless Marines 

while attached to various units both overseas and stateside.  These experiences are what inspired Austin to 

pursue a degree in PNB and MCB and to go to medical school to become an emergency medicine physician.   

   

Transitioning from the military to being a col-

lege student was extremely strenuous for Austin 

at first.  When Austin started at UConn Avery 

Point in Fall 2015, it had been nearly ten years 

since he’d been in school.  With only a few 

months to adapt to being a civilian again, taking 

on the added challenge of preparing for college 

made things even more complicat-

ed.   Thankfully, he had very supportive profes-

sors who appreciated the experiences Austin 

shared in class discussions and supportive 

friends who could walk Austin through some of 

the basics of student life.  Spaces like the veter-

an’s area in the Avery Point library, and the Oa-

sis at the Storrs campus were incredibly benefi-

cial resources in Austin’s transition.  They al-

lowed him to meet and become friends with vet-

erans who were in similar situations.  Plus, these 

were places where Austin didn’t feel like the odd 

man out.  He would definitely encourage fellow 

veterans to take advantage of these and similar 

services on their campus if they are feeling over-

whelmed by the shift to student life. 

  

To Austin, there are many great things about be-

ing a college student at UConn.  Attending a re-

search university provides ample opportunities to get involved in unique projects.   Additionally, Austin appre-

ciates that UConn has such a diverse student body.  As someone who traveled a lot with the military and has 

lived outside the US, he enjoys getting to meet so many fellow huskies from all over the world.   
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Carry On with these employers 

It’s time to get to work. One of the greatest benefits of completing your college educa-

tion is securing employment that will aid you for the rest of your life. Each of these com-

panies is veteran friendly—so what are you waiting for?  

Company Point of Contact Email Address 

Access Health CT Peter VanLoon peter.vanloon@ct.gov 

Aetna Mark Whalls Whallsm@Aetna.com 

AonHewitt Consulting Practice Mike Walton mike.walton@aonhewitt.com 

Bank of America Lisa McNulty lisa.a.mcnulty@bankofamerica.com 

Baystate Health Dennis O’Brien dennis.obrien@baystatehealth.org 

Bravo Delta Consulting Dawn McDaniel dawn@bravodeltaconsulting.com 

Cigna Jim Wiggs jimmie.wiggs@cigna.com 

CT Public Broadcasting Network Michael Komrosky mkomrosky@cpbn.org 

Disney/ESPN Kevin Preston kevin.preston@espn.com 

EMC Lou Candiello lou.candiello@emc.com 

Enterprise Holdings Carrie Smith carrie.l.smith@ehi.com 

Frontier Karlian Brown karlian.brown@ftr.com 

Johnson & Johnson Derek Dalmalin ddalmoli@its.jnj.com 

Marymont Steve Dumont sdumont@marymont.com 

MassMutual Toby Proctor tproctor@massmutual.com 

Merrill Lynch, Pierce, Fenner & Smith, Inc. Douglas Yeager douglas.yeager@ml.com 

Pepsico Marty Kanengiser marty.kanengiser@pepsico.com 

Pratt & Whitney Stanley Wawrzonkiewicz Stanley.Wawrzonkiewicz@pw.utc.com  

PricewaterhouseCoopers Corinne Santos corinne.g.santos@pwc.com 

Prudential Financial Nadine Krause nadine.krause@prudential.com 

Raytheon Jeff Lance jlance@raytheon.com 

Sikorsky John Donovan john.donovan@sikorsky.com 

Stanley Black & Decker Sally Bartas Sally.Bartas@sbdinc.com 

The Hartford Brian Fresher brian.fresher@thehartford.com 

Travelers Casey Neff cneff@travelers.com 

United Technologies Dan Ward daniel.ward@pw.utc.com 

U. of Connecticut - Human Resources Robin Lessard robin.lessard@uconn.edu  

US Trust Doug O’Donnell douglas.odonnell@ustrust.com 

Verizon Wireless Alissa Belcourt alissa.belcourt@verizonwireless.com 

Wal-Mart Ron Ealey ronald.ealey@wal-mart.com 

mailto:Stanley.Wawrzonkiewicz@pw.utc.com

